
 

 

 

 

 

This week’s act of Mercy  

 

 

 
Article 28: Every child has the right to an education. 

 

 

Busy times ahead for Year 6 

Year 6 pupils are due to sit their SATs exams 

next week from Monday May 8th onwards. 

Together with Mrs Withers, and other 

colleagues to support, they have worked very 

hard all year to be the best that they can be. 

We wish all our Year 6 pupils every success in 

the time ahead.   

 
 

Rosary Club 

Rosary club will be held at break times on 

Wednesday during May, the month of Mary.  

Pleases encourage your child to participate in 

this valuable time of traditional Catholic 

Prayer.   

 

If your child has their own rosary beads, they 

may bring them along to Our Lady’s Garden to 

join in with reciting a decade of the Rosary.   

 

Rosary beads are available for children who do 

not have their own. 

KS2 SATS 

Next week will see the start of KS2 SATS 

and we would like to take this opportunity to 

congratulate Y6 for their hard work and  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

effort not just this term but across the 

academic year and their entire time at St. 

Norbert’s. This is a time to celebrate their 

hard work, so please rest and relax this 

weekend. Don’t forget our list of top tips 

below. Remember you may come into school 

at 8:25am next week on each test day to 

join us for breakfast club. 
 

1. Please be present and punctual 

throughout the week beginning Monday 8th 

May. 

2. Get as much exercise and sleep in 

the lead up to the test week.  

3. Try not to arrange too much 

activity for the evenings of SATs week.  

You will become very tired by the end of 

the week. 

4. Give lots of praise and 

encouragement during the whole week.  

5. Finally, don’t put too much pressure 

on yourselves.  All we ask is that you do 

your best! 
 

Friends’ News 

The Friends of St Norbert's will be 

running a Disco on Friday 12th May, this 

will be run over two sessions for KS1 (5-

6:30) and KS2 (6:30-8:00).  Tickets will be 

£3, to be paid on the door. 

 

Looking ahead to the Summer Fair 

(Saturday 8th July), the Friends would like 

anyone who would like to be involved in the 

planning of the event to get in touch.  

Contact the school office with how they 

can help or to share their ideas. 

Pupils of the Week  
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Reception – Amelia Kondracka for 

consistent good behaviour and her enthusiasm 

to learn 

Year 1 – Linda Vagele for working hard to 

improve her independent learning in all areas 

of the curriculum. 

Year 2 – Oskar Chomicz for always trying 

his best in all areas of the curriculum. 

Year 3 – Deividas Geryba for his lovely, 

clear reading during our Class Worship. 

Year 4 – Milena Ragan for a fantastically 

detailed 4 page retelling of Little Red Riding 

Hood completed for Homework. 

Year 5 – Amelia Paciora for a positive 

attitude to improving in Maths. 

Year 6 – Weronika Ragan for her fantastic 

extended narrative showing how Lydia 

followed Paul as a true witness. 
 

Attendance  
Week commencing: January 23rd  
 

REC 

96.55

% 

 

 

Yr1 

96.67

% 

 

 

Yr2 

99.33

% 

 

 

Yr3 

94.04

% 

 

 

Yr4 

99.33

% 

 

 

Yr5 

98.0

% 

 

 

Yr6 

96.0

% 

Congratulations go to Year 2 and 4 for best 

attendance this week 

 

Rewards-House Points  
1st 2nd 3rd 4th 

144 points 

St Dominic 

 

 

122 points 

St 

Bernadette 

 

 

97 points 

St Lucy 

 

86 points 

St 

Francis  

 

Well done St. Dominic House. You are the 

winning house this week and this term. 

 
English Challenge Corner 

 

Spelling Plurals 

Singular = one 

Plural = more than one 

The Rules 

1. To most words you just add ‘s’…..    dog / 

dogs.   

2. To words ending in s, sh and ch you 

add ‘es’…. church / churches 

3. To words ending in f add ‘ves’…      

leaf / leaves  

4. Words ending in a consonant then y 

add ‘ies’…. Library / libraries  

5. To words ending in a vowel then y    

add ‘s’ …. key / keys  

Activity 1Turn the words in the table 

into plurals 

Singular Plural Singular Plural 

baby  hat  

story  toy  

box  scarf  

pony  leaf  

day  church  

 

Activity 2-Look through your reading 

book and collect examples of plurals. 

What type are they? 

     
Prayers please!  
 

God in heaven, hear my prayer, 

keep me in thy loving care. 

Be my guide in all I do, 

Bless all those who love me too. 

Amen. 

 

God bless. 

 

Mr J Burns 
Headteacher  


